
Decoration 
Competition!

Dear parents and carers,

With Christmas just around the corner, we are excited to share the details of our 
Christmas decoration competition!

We are inviting all children to get creative and make a decoration to bring a touch of 
sparkle to our classrooms. All entries will need to have your child’s name and class on 
it, and brought to your child’s class teacher no later than Thursday 7th December. 
Winners will be announced on Friday 8th December and will receive a Christmas gift!

We hope you and your children enjoy this project together and we look forward to 
seeing all your creations.

Many thanks,

Miss Burrow (D&T Lead)


